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Dear Oregon legislators, 

      We are all aware of the challenges of Oregon's foster care system, some of them 

are daunting when it comes to finding solutions. But this is one concrete way to help 

the children who find themselves caught up in the system. One small way to salvage 

or foster dignity and individuality when either seems almost impossible. As a tax-

payer, parent and grand-parent, I urge you to pass this legislation. Please act so that 

we can all act together on this effort. Thank you, Nancy Haught 

 

 


